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14 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Best of Books Week/Book Fair Monday 19 June - Friday 23 June 2023 

We are very excited to be celebrating ‘Best of Books Week’ next week, with a whole programme 

of activities that celebrate reading. We have two of Britain’s finest authors speaking to Year 7, 8 

and 9, Matt Killeen and Bali Rai, and there are a range of events taking place for the official 

opening of the new library; competitions, special activities and lessons to support the week. 

On Monday and Tuesday we are running a pop-up bookshop which students will visit during 

their English lessons. This will offer them the opportunity to buy the latest recommended fiction 

and non-fiction Usborne books. Students need to bring money if they wish to purchase a 

book.  Many of the books are approximately £8.00 if you wish to send your child into school with 

money. Vouchers will be handed to students who qualify through Pupil Premium. 

We look forward to an exciting week. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs L Lutton 

Head of English and Reading 


